
Motion  
Implementation of the new 2016 Recycling Service

This Council notes the unprecedented number of complaints that members of the 
council have received from the public related to the new recycling and waste service 
that started in July.

This Council notes the following systematic problems with the new waste & recycling 
service that stem from poor planning & implementation and lack of leadership there 
of:

1: Repeated missed or late collections.

2: Poor response of The Council’s Customer Services. 

3: Vehicle Suitability for all areas  

 

This Council resolves:

1. To call on the Leader of the Council to issue an apology to the residents of the 
Borough via the front page of the Council's website and by press release to all local 
media outlets.

2. That the relevant scrutiny committee meets urgently to scrutinise and monitor the 
ongoing implementation of the new service; and to report back to the next Full 
Council its findings.

Proposed by Cllr David Loades

Seconded by Cllr Stephen Sweeney 

 


